AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF CHEMICAL ENGINEERS



J. TARMAN

OFFICERS

JOHN TARMAN	President
FRED ATTWOOD	Vice-President
OLIVER FIALA	Secretary
ISADORE KATZ	Treasurer

The Beta Chapter of the American Institute of Chemical Engineers enjoyed a very successful year. The attendance at every meeting was large, and the chapter's relation to the professional chapter were emphasized more than ever before.

The first meeting of the year was held on October the fifteenth, when officers were elected and plans for the oncoming year discussed.

On November 13, Dr. Tolman, chapter advisor, spoke on "The Relationship of Student Chapters to the Professional Chapter."

Professor J. Summers, of the Standard Brands, Inc., spoke to the chapter on the sixteenth of December. His subject was "Engineering Problems in the Baking Industry."

The subject of Heat Transfer was a very appropriate one, fitting in with the laboratory work of the Junior and Senior students. Mr. E. W. Thiele of the Standard Oil Co., of Indiana, came to the Institute on January 14 to speak on this subject.

